
February gaming revenue drops
throughout Nev.
Most gaming venues in Nevada reported declines in February
compared  to  2016,  with  the  statewide  gaming  win  down  4.5
percent or $945.6 million.

Stateline casinos were off 6.93 percent at $15.053 million.
North  Shore  casinos  were  down  3.66  percent  or  nearly  $2
million.

Downtown Las Vegas was the only market of the 19 in the state
to report a year-over-year gain for February, the state Gaming
Control Board reported Tuesday.

One difference between this year and last is that 2016 was a
leap year so it had an extra day.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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